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Reducing Stigma May Lead to Increased Recovery 

Addiction is a chronic disease because it causes long-lasting changes to the brain. Even 
so, addiction can be treated and managed. Unfortunately, substance abuse disorders 
come with stigmas attached, and people seeking treatment are negatively stereotyped. 
Sometimes, fear of these stigmas keeps people from getting the help they need. 
 

Addiction and Teens 
Teens who struggle with drugs or alcohol face stigmas associated with addiction every 
day, causing them to feel at odds with themselves and the world around them. 
Additionally, the threat of societal judgment prevents many parents from getting their 
teens the help they need, because they worry about what their friends, coworkers, 
extended family and even doctors will think of their situation. The end result is an 
unaddressed teenage addiction that can ultimately worsen without treatment. 
 

Reducing the Stigma of Addiction 

If the stigmas of addiction and rehabilitation can be reduced, people suffering from the 
disease may feel more confident to step forward and seek help. One way to reduce the 
stigma of addiction is to communicate using “person-first” language. By changing how 
we speak about affected persons and their situations, we can minimize the 
dehumanizing stigma effect. Here are some examples: 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reducing the stigma surrounding addiction will lead to the removal of barriers 
in acknowledging the problem, seeking and accessing treatment and,  

ultimately, to recovery. 
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